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MBA Cell of Mata Sundri College For Women (An Initiative by 

IQAC) in Collaboration With Sparsh Global Business School 

Conducted a Seminar on “Management And Future Of Jobs” on 

26 April, 2024 at 1:30 P.M in Lab-3 Of College. Mr. Nischal 

Mahajan was invited from Sparsh Global Business School to 

address the students. 

The seminar started with the felicitation of Mr. Nischal Mahajan 

(Resource person) and Mrs. Poonam Arora (Secretary, MBA cell). 

Mr. Mahajan commenced the seminar with great enthusiasm, 

imparting his insightful knowledge on the importance of students 

being selected in top business schools and the essential skills 

they should possess. He captivated the audience by illustrating 

his points with various examples, including ones derived from a 

500 rupee note. 

Various aspects related to MBA and future of MBA course and 

students were discussed, students were enlightened by the facts 

and figure shared by speaker about MBA as career in next five 



years and requirements to be fulfilled by student to excel in their 

career. 

Towards the end, students actively engaged by posing questions 

to the speaker in the “Q/ANS.ROUND”. Mr. Mahajan adeptly 

addressed each query, providing valuable insights and clearing 

their doubts effectively. Overall, it was a highly enriching session. 

A large no. of students registered and took part in the seminar.  

The seminar was ended with a formal vote of thanks of Principal 

Ma’am, Mr. Nischal Mahajan (Resource person), Dr. Lokesh 

Kumar Gupta (Coordinator IQAC), Mrs. Poonam Arora 

(Secretary, MBA cell), Mrs. Gurpreet Kaur (Member, MBA cell), 

Mrs. Sukhvinder Kaur (Member, MBA cell) and participants. 

 


